
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
King-Smith Class -  staff changes 

 
I write to advise that Mrs Charlotte West will be returning from her maternity leave next term 
and will be teaching King-Smith class alongside Mrs Jemma Soden.  Mrs Soden will teach 
Mondays to Wednesdays and Mrs West will teach on Thursdays and Fridays. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the teachers. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Viktoria Kincses 
Assistant Head:Towards Independence 
 
 


